
Camosun Community 
Association

Survey regarding proposed rezoning of
3226 Doncaster Drive

Dear Neighbour,

The Camosun Community Association is seeking input on the proposed 

rezoning of 3226 Doncaster Drive.  The applicant intends to rezone the 

property from RS-6  to RD-1 in order to construct a new duplex dwelling. 

Please review the attached letter from the applicant, the attached site plan, 

and the full plans on our website for more detail.  The Camosun 

Community Association will be making recommendations to Saanich based 

on comments received from residents.  We hope you will take a moment to 

complete the following so that we can best represent your views.

If you have any questions, please contact Caleb Horn of the Camosun Community 

Association at horn.calebj@gmail.com or by phone at 250 595 8924.  Additional copies of 

the plans and related correspondence can be provided by request.

Once completed, you can request to have the survey picked up or you can drop it off in the 

collection box at 3226 Doncaster Drive.

For additional information about this proposal, the full site plan can found on our website:  

www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com

mailto:horn.calebj@gmail.com
http://www.CamosunCommunityAssociation.com/


Name(s): ______________________________ Address: _______________________

Please circle your position on the proposed rezoning of 3226 Doncaster Drive

support oppose neutral

Please use the space below to provide comments on the proposal:

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Thank you, your feedback is greatly appreciated!
Please return this survey by October 5th.


